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 Christmas has well and truly hit Harting over the past few weeks. This has seen children singing carols at the Harting Luncheon 

Club festive dinner, our 2022 Christmas fair, Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day, a visit to the Minerva theatre to watch Dear 

Santa Live, our yearly  Elfridges shopping event, the school Nativity Play and a beautiful Christingle service at St Mary and St 

Gabriel Church – what a few weeks it has been! 
 

As we come to the end of a very successful Autumn term, I would like to give thanks to the children, staff, parents, governors and 

local community for the ever growing love and support being shown towards our wonderful school.  We are incredibly grateful to 

everyone who is involved with our school and would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas.  
 

I would also like to extend our Christmas wishes to the children and families who have not been able to be in school this week. I 

know that you were all desperate to join the many different events we have had over the past week. However, later this year we 

will be inviting a theatre company to school to put on a fantastic performance which we will all be able to enjoy together. 
 

I would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and festive period and very much look forward to welcoming everyone back to 

school on Tuesday 3rd January 2023. 

Mr Tidey   

Headteacher 

 Christmas Fair and Elfridges  

We would like to thank the PTFA for 

their incredible work in arranging the 

Christmas Fair and Elfridges this year. 

We are very pleased to announce that 

these two events raised an amazing 
 

£1,037.51! 
 

 

Year 6 sing at the Harting 

Luncheon Club Christmas 

Dinner 

On Thursday 15th December, 

Year 6 went to the village hall 

and sang an array of carols at 

the Harting Luncheon Club 

Christmas Dinner. Their 

festive performance was 

enjoyed by all.   

 

Whole School Christingle Service  

On Thursday 15th Decemeber the whole school visted St Mary and St Gabriel Church for our annual Christingle service. 

We were so pleased to see so many families also in attendance. We would like to say thank you to Reverend Harriet for 

leading such a special service.  
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Our Wonderful Roundhouse needs your help! 
 

The Harting Roundhouse is now in need of essential renovation in order 

for it to be used again by pupls and the local community. This is a project 

that is going to cost between £20-30K. 
 

If you, or somone you know, would be interested in supporting or 

sponsoring this project please contact the school office. 
 

Further details of this will be shared next term. 

 

My Very Own Nativity 

On Wednesday 14th Decemeber Acorn, Willow and Chestnut classes put on the most wonderful Nativity to a packed 

hall of over 110 parents, family and friends! We are so proud of all the children for taking part.  

We would also like to say a huge thank you to Willow Class who ended the performance with a very special rendition 

of Jingle Bells in both English and Ukranian. 

 

Acorn Class to Dear Santa Live 

Earlier this week Acorn class were lucky enough to go to the Minerva Theatre in Chichester to watch Dear Santa Live. 

The children (and adults) loved every moment and returned feeling festive and ready for Christmas! 

 

Forest School 2023 and beyond! 

We are very excited to announce the return of our Forest School 

starting in January 2023! More information coming soon!  
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